
QUESTION TAKEN ON NOTICE 

ADDITIONAL ESTIMATES HEARING:   13 February 2006 
 
IMMIGRATION AND MULTICULTURAL AFFAIRS PORTFOLIO 
 
(58) Output 1.3:   Enforcement of Immigration Law 
 
 
Senator Nettle asked: 
 
The Minister commented in the Age that there is at least one serious case involving mental 
illness – when will this information be released? 
 
 
Answer:  
 
The Ombudsman has indicated to the Department that his report into this case will be released 
on 23 March 2006.  




